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Raszka Shelley

From: Matt Stone <folkmuse@mac.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:47 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Opposed to HB 3515

 
I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3515.  The bill is a hamfisted effort to thwart effective ecosystems 
in favor of special interests. Wolves can benefit many areas in Oregon which are out of balance in the absence 
of apex predators. The effect of this bill would be for Oregon to forever put its head on the sand.  Even if this 
generation of leaders in Oregon were to be ignorant enough to pass such a bill, it should not bind future 
generations of Oregonians to the stupidity of the moment. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Matt Stone 
 
 
 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 


